
         3111 Mary Avenue 

         Baltimore, MD 21214 

         410-319-8092 

 

         January 25, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 I am writing in support of the Driver Privacy Act (SB234/HB23). This is a sorely needed 

measure that would provide overdue guarantees to the driving privileges and related legal 

protections of all qualified individuals living here in the Free State. 

 

The Driver Privacy Act helps accomplish these objectives of inclusion and justice by 

requiring that ICE obtain a warrant before accessing the Maryland Motor Vehicle 

Administration’s personal information about drivers. In addition, this bill would prohibit the 

police from searching through the personal information of drivers here in our state without 

explicit judicial authorization.  

 

With all of this in mind, I strongly urge each of you to please give the Driver Privacy Act 

your fairest and fullest consideration.  

        Sincerely, 

 

         

        Robert Cullen 

          

       

         

             

          




